Seattle HPHC: Let us help the Victorious Entrance to the Cheon II Sanctum

Rosie Dijan Muyongo August 3, 2024



Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters,

Happy new month of August!

We are now about eight months away from the Victorious Entrance to the Cheon Il Sanctum and the Cheon Won Gung. Our True Mother is enthusiastically preparing for it and she needs our help.

I encourage you to get involve and give your support. With the launching of the national campaign, please find a way to take part and offer your time, your talent and your abilities.

We have activities lined up for this month of August that you can participate - witnessing, workshops/seminars, fellowship program and Picnic. Also, we have the opportunity to reach out and care for one another as blessed families especially in connecting our children to the Blessing.

Lastly, donating to the Cheon Won Gung funds is a good way to help.

Heavenly Parent and our True Parents are calling! Let us altogether respond to their calling. Let us help them realize the Victorious Entrance to the Cheon II Sanctum and the Cheon Won Gung in April of 2025.

With love and blessings,

Rosie Dijan Muyongo

Seattle Family Church Pastor rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@gmail.com